
OFFICE OF THE STATE AUDITOR

1525 SHERMAN STREET
7TH FLOOR

DENVER, COLORADO
80203

303.869.2800

DIANNE E. RAY, CPA
——

STATE AUDITOR

DIANNE E. RAY, CPA
——

STATE AUDITOR

OFFICE

June 10, 2019

DEPARTMENT OF LOCAL AFFAIRS FISCAL YEAR 2018
AGREED-UPON PROCEDURES REPORTING

Members of the Legislative Audit Committee:

The federal Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires
the Colorado Department of Local Affairs (Department), in its capacity as a
Public Housing Authority (PHA) and direct recipient of federal housing grants,
to submit required financial information and undergo certain financial and
compliance procedures on an annual basis. Specifically, the Uniform Financial
Reporting Standards (24 CFR Section 5.801) require PHAs to submit specified
financial information electronically to HUD no later than 9 months after the
PHA’s fiscal year end. In order for HUD to gain an acceptable level of
assurance over the electronic submission, PHA’s are directed to procure an
Independent Public Accountant to perform a separate agreed upon procedures
engagement to determine whether the submitted information agrees with the
State’s audited financial statements.

The attached report contains the Department’s HUD prescribed reporting for
Fiscal Year 2018. The CO911 code is Department Local Affair’s HUD
identifier for the DOLA Housing Authority program. This work was
performed by the accounting firm of Terry & Company P.C. under contract
with the Office of the State Auditor. The auditor determined, based on the
procedures performed, that the Department’s information electronically
submitted to HUD agreed with the related supporting documentation without
exception.
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AN ELECTRONIC VERSION OF THIS REPORT IS AVAILABLE AT
WWW.STATE.CO.US/AUDITOR

A BOUND REPORT MAY BE OBTAINED BY CALLING THE
OFFICE OF THE STATE AUDITOR

303.869.2800
PLEASE REFER TO REPORT NUMBER 1829F-AT WHEN REQUESTING THIS

REPORT


